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As part of the Centre’s Distinguished Speaker series, the 
Secretary-General of the Organization of the Islamic 
Conference, Professor Ekmeleddin Ihsanoglu, lectured 
on ‘Islam, an integral part of European identity’. The 

lecture was organized 
in association with 
the European Studies 
Centre at St. Antony’s 
College, and attracted 
a capacity audience 
in the University 
Examination Schools. 
Professor Ihsanoglu 
emphasized that there 
had been an Islamic 
presence in Europe 
for centuries and that, 
for this reason alone, 
Islam was part of 

The Duke of York Visits the Centre

Islam and Europe

HRH The Duke of York with the Director

HRH Prince Andrew, The Duke of York, visited the 
Centre in Trinity Term. He was received by the Director 
and given a tour of the Centre’s New Building. The Lord 
Lieutenant of Oxfordshire, the Sheriff, the Lord Mayor 
and other dignitaries from the City and the County 
of Oxford and senior members of the University were 
also present for the visit. Prince Andrew viewed an 
exhibition of the work of the Centre and was given 
a briefing on its current activities. He expressed his 
admiration for the design and quality of construction 
of the new building. Upon completion the new building 
will provide teaching, research, accommodation, library 
and exhibition facilities for a residential academic 
community. Among its features is a garden designed by 
the Patron of the Centre, HRH The Prince of Wales.

As the UK Special Representative for International 
Trade and Investment, Prince Andrew welcomed the 
Centre’s role as a global meeting-point for academic 
cooperation between the Muslim and Western worlds 
and encouraged it to pursue such a role within the 
international business community.

the European identity. Historical encounters between 
different faiths in Europe did provide examples of co-
existence and mutual toleration, as well as of conflict 
and intolerance. The Muslim presence in contemporary 
Europe was therefore of particular significance at a 
time when the achievement of greater dialogue and 
understanding between peoples of different cultural 
backgrounds was of such importance to the wider 
community. The Secretary-General was hopeful that 
such dialogue could achieve that peaceful co-existence 
desired by those of all faiths, and lead to the realization 
of that human diversity which should be celebrated as 
part of God’s design for mankind. Professor Ihsanoglu 
subsequently responded to a variety of questions and 
the appreciation of the audience was expressed in a vote 
of  thanks by Sir Marrack Goulding, former Warden of 
St. Antony’s College. Before attending  a dinner in his 
honour Professor Ihsanoglu was conducted on a tour of 
the new building by the Director.

Summer Newsletter 2008 (6).indd   1 200801109   11:23:09








